
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: NO extension to Emergency Bill.
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 4:21:21 PM

I do NOT support ANY extension to ANY powers that you think you may have. 

TGA statistics are out and do not support that there was ANY pandemic, except from
governments overextending their authority over the people.

Michelle Pedersen
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